CALL TO ORDER

The March 28, 2017 Regular meeting of the Harwich Housing Authority was called to order at 6:30 p.m.  Members present: Robert MacCready, Randall Pond, Sandra Woodbridge and Sally Urbano. Members absent: Judith Underwood. Also present: John Stewart Director of the H.H.A. 

Art Bodin from the Housing committee and Jeff Locantore.
APPROVAL OF MINUTES: On a motion presented by Randy Pond, and seconded by Sally Urbano, the minutes of the February 2017 meeting were approved.  
APPROVAL OF WARANT: On a motion made by Sally Urbano, and seconded by Randy Pond the 2017-3 Warrant was unanimously approved.
EXECUTIVE DIRECTOR’S REPORT: On a motion presented by Sally Urbano, and seconded by Randy Pond, the Executive Director’s report for February 2017 was unanimously approved.
Financial Report:  The February report was reviewed and discussed.
OLD BUSINESS: None.
NEW BUSINESS: Jeff Locantore gave a presentation outlining his goal to create housing for the Disabled. He is currently looking at a piece of property at 337 Rt. 137 in Harwich. We discussed some of the pros and cons, the board suggested that he start a 501c3 non-profit. The board is in support of the concept but there is still a lot of preliminary work to be done. Bob MacCready asked if Jeff had considered the Albro House as an option. Sandra Woodbridge offered to meet with Jeff and Art to help them set-up the non-profit. It was also suggested that he put together a multi-year budget showing income sources as well as expenses.  
.CITIZENS PARTICIPATION
- None
Our next meeting is April 25th.

The meeting adjourned at 7:55 pm.
Respectfully Submitted,
 John Stewart                                                                                                                                 Executive Director
